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If you have the YouVersion Bible app, 
go to the “more” menu and then 
“events. The app will list posted 

events near you (including Terrace 
Shores). Follow along and take notes 
right in the app! If you don’t have the 
app, you can find it for both Android 
and IPhone in the app stores for free.

Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good;
his love endures forever.

1 Chronicles 16:34



ORDER OF SERVICE
Welcome & Announcements

Worship

Congregational Prayer
Ministry For Prayer: Operation Christmas Child

Hymn

Message: Lessons From the Little Ones

Hymn

Closing Prayer

We're glad you are worshiping the Lord with us today. Have you ever 
felt like you weren't getting your due recognition? Or had an identity 

crisis, wondering where you fit in, or if you matter at all? Have you ever 
tried to impress someone with how talented or important you are? I 

think it's safe to say that we've all been there, and so were the 
disciples. In today's passage, Jesus teaches the disciples about what He 

values in people, and what we should also. May God encourage our 
hearts through this, helping us see ourselves and others as Jesus does. 

Thanks for coming; have a great week!

Good Morning Friend.

(Children may leave for children’s church)

Advent Season Begins Nov 27th
We are planning to have our reading and candle lighting during the church 

 services. We need people (families, couples, individuals) who would be 
 willing to read a short devotional & prayer and light the candles. If 
 interested or if you have any questions, please contact the church office. 

The Chosen Season 3
The Chosen is the first-ever multi-season TV show about the life of Jesus. 

 Created outside of the Hollywood system, The Chosen allows us to see Him 
 through the eyes of those who knew Him. No matter where you are in your
 journey with Jesus Christ, this TV show is for you. Season 3 premieres on 
 November 18th with episodes 1 and 2 playing in theaters. Tickets are on sale 
 now! If you haven’t watched seasons 1 or 2 yet, you can download The 
 Chosen app and watch them for free.

“"It is a masterpiece of the devil to make us believe that children cannot understand 
religion. Would Christ have made a child the standard of faith if He had known that it 
was not capable of understanding His words?"     - Dwight L. Moody

" Children do not find it difficult or complicated to talk to their parents, nor do they 
feel embarrassed to bring the simplest need to their attention. Neither should we 
hesitate to bring the simplest requests confidently to the Father." - Richard J. Foster

"If you plan to build a tall house of virtues, you must first lay deep foundations of 
humility."             - Augustine

"We had long known the Lord without realizing that meekness and lowliness of heart 
should be the distinguishing feature of the disciple."   - Andrew Murray



Please feel free to take a visitor bag with you today!
In it you'll find an informational brochure and other items we

would like you to have for being our guest this morning!

Welcome Visitors of Terrace Shores

Back Porch Ladies Fellowship Event  November 19th
Ladies, join us for cookie decorating at Terrace Shores on Nov 19th starting 

 at 1pm. If you would like to bring prebaked cutout cookies, frosting (or the 
 ingredients for frosting), or sprinkles there is a sign-up sheet in the lobby. 
 Feel free to bring your favorite Christmas music on CD to set the mood! 

The finished cookies will be plated and available at church. Donations for the 
 cookies be given to John Mark and Sara Sheppard for their literacy program 
 in Liberia. Feel free to contact Heather Schukow at 920-203-8640 if you have 
 any questions.

Thanksgiving Service and Pie Social  November 20th
Join as for an evening of giving thanks to our Lord through worship and 

 prayer! The service will be at Terrace Shores and begins at 6pm. Immediately 
 following the service we will enjoy some fellowship and pie! Feel free to 
 bring a pie (or two) to share!

INTRODUCTION

I.   Their _____________________ - Be ______________________ The Children 
                 (18:2-5)

II.  Their _____________________ - Be ______________________ The Children
                    (18:6-9)

III. Their _____________________ - Be ______________________ The Children 
                 (18:10)

CONCLUSION

Operation Christmas Child
Last drop off date for shoeboxes is TODAY.
Since 1993, Operation Christmas Child, the world’s largest Christmas project of 

 its kind, has collected and delivered more than 146 million shoebox gifts to 
 children in more than 160 countries and territories. You can also pack a shoebox 
 online!  Check out the website:  https://www.samaritanspurse.org/. 

GriefShare Group Starting Nov 16th at TS
This grief support group meets at Terrace Shores Church on Wednesdays 

 from 6:30 – 8:30 pm that provides help and encouragement  and  hope 
 after the death of a spouse, child, family member, or friend.  A new 
 session will be starting Wednesday, Nov 16th, but you can join at any 
 point. Each session is “self-contained” so you do not have to attend in 
 sequence. For more info, contact Danny Ige at 920-376-5877 or check out 
 the website: https://www.griefshare.org/

Do You Buy Gift Cards?
Why not buy them online and benefit our youth program?  It's easy!  Give Ryan 

 your email and we will send you a link.  Shop 750+ Brands!  Checkout with your 
 credit card.  The cards will be shipped to us.  Simple!  Text Ryan your email 920-
 229-4980.  

Missionary Letters
The missionaries we support email newsletters to keep us up to date on their 

 work in the mission field. If you’d like to receive the newsletters send an email 
 to admin@terraceshores.org.


